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There are a few positions 

open for the PTA Board! 

Anyone interested in joining  

the PTA Board, please contact  

Hanna Curry at  

nwepta.president@gmail.com  

for any open positions and  

requirements. If not, we can  

always use you on a committee. 

You are Invited to Northwest Elementary’s 30th Anniversary 

Rock-N Since 1987 Celebration! 

Open to all current and former NWE students, teachers, staff, parents, 

grandparents.  We want everyone to Rock their ‘80s attire and we will 

also be Rock-n a painted rock garden. 

Request for people to drop off any NWE 

Memorabilia in the front office (which  

will be returned to you). 

Friday, April 27, 2018 

5:00-7:30 PM at NWE 

Variety of Food, Drinks, Games, DJ 

Field Day Fun! 

 

 

 

 

Mother/Son Game Night Fun! 

         

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

April & May 

Student Testing Grades K-5 

April 24 

6:00 PM 5th Grade Banquet 

Meeting 

April 27 

School Store in the A.M. 

5:00-7:30 30th Anniversary 

Celebration! 

May 5 

1:00 PM Dad’s Club Gold 

Tourney at Northdale G&C Club 

May 7-11 

Teacher Appreciation Week 

  May 8  

5:45 PM PTA General Meeting & 

Chorus Concert in Cafeteria 

  May 23 

5th Grade Banquet  

Yearbooks Arrive 

  May 25 

5th Grade Clap Out & Last Day of 

School!! 

June 1 

Night Out with the Nighthawks 

at Skateworld 

 
 

May 25th!!!  
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